PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Finance Committee of Monroe County will conduct a public hearing regarding the proposed
application for Community Development Block Grant CLOSE — Public Service (CDBG-PS) funds for
establishment of a Drug Court.

‘This hearing will be held on, Wednesday November 6 at 5:15pm, in the County Board Assembly Room.
Please use the South side/Oak Street handicapped accessible entrance, Room #1200, 112 South Court
Street, Sparta.

The agenda for the public hearing is:

Eligible CDBG activities

Presentation of purposed Drug Court

Identification of total potential funds for the proposed project

Citizen input regarding proposed Drug Court and future CDBG activities

Residents of the County of Monroe are encouraged to attend, especially residents with low to
moderate incomes.

Persons needing additional accommodations should contact Ellie Bradford via telephone at 608-269-
8734 or via email: Ellie.Bradford@co.monroe.wi.us




